

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165

502-869-8000 Fax 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

MEMO

TO:

Keith Davis

FROM:

Mark Mitchell

DATE:

January 10, 2018

RE:

Board Agenda Item – Girl Scout Project –Kasey Clark – Buddy Bench

Presented for Board approval is a request from Mr. Patrick Durham to allow Miss Kasey Clark, a local girl scout with Troop 1827, to provide and install a buddy bench at Shepherdsville Elementary in the playground area.

This will serve as Kasey's Bronze Star Award project. The bench will be designed as a place for people to meet new friends or simply feel safe. The funds to cover the project will come from a dollar dress down day at the school. Kasey and Troop #1827 will continue to maintain the bench for years to come.

I recommend the Board approve the request from Mr. Durham to allow Miss Kasey Clark, a local girl scout with Troop 1827, to provide and install a buddy bench at Shepherdsville Elementary in the playground area.

Attachments:

Memo from Mr. Patrick Durham

of his

Shepherdsville Elementary School

527 West Blue Lick Road Shepherdsville, KY 40165 502-869-7000

Patrick Durham, Principal

Lisa Overstreet, Counselor

To: Mark Mitchell

From: Patrick Durham

Date: 01/10/2018

Re: Girl Scout Beautification Project Request

Kasey Clark, a 5th grade Shepherdsville student with Girl Scout Troop 1827, is requesting permission to build a "Buddy Bench" that will be located in the playground area. The Buddy Bench will be designed to allow students the opportunity to build new friendships with other students. She has requested the school hold a dress down day for \$1 to help fund the project material requirements. At this point Miss Clark has worked to ensure the project would also include future maintenance for the bench from her Girl Scout Troop.

Patrick Durham